

Norton Park 57 Albion Road Edinburgh EH7 5QY Tel: 0131 475 2322 Fax: 0131 475 2324

Edinburgh Young Carers Project

Email: info@youngcarers.org.uk www.youngcarers.org.uk

George MacLean
The Cuthbert-MacLean Foundation
Old Faskally House
Killicrankie
Pitlochry
PH16 5LG

9.11.16

Dear Mr MacLean

Reducing the impact of caring on young carers lives

Thank you for your letter on the 3rd November and kind cheque to support for our residentials for 5-9 year old young carers at the Pilton Retreat. This is wonderful news for our very young carers.

We would be very pleased if you would like to share a link on your website. Let us know if we can be of any assistance in this regard.

Thank you again for your support. We greatly appreciate the Foundation's interest in our work and look forward to providing you with an update on the project and our other work in due course.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Margaret Murphy Chief Executive

nurgaret Murphy